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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance with 
Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be approved in the 
Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 

1. Stanwood Booster Club - Sports Account provided transportation costs, $331.34, to 
Stanwood High School athletics department for the cross-country team meet in Seattle. 
 

2. Camano Island Yacht Club’s First Mates and other members donated 43 backpacks 
and assorted school supplies, value $550, to Elger Bay Elementary students. 
 

3. Stanwood Band Boosters provided transportation costs, $595.96, to Stanwood High 
School band program for the percussion students to attend Drumline Camp in 
Ellensburg and for the band members to participate in the Stanwood parade. 
 

4. Elger Bay Elementary PTA donated $814.43 to Elger Bay Elementary for a teacher 
stipend for outdoor education camp. 
 

5. Utsalady Booster Club donated five (5) Redcat Access with Flexmike audio classroom 
systems from Lightspeed Technologies, value $4936.61 to Utsalady Elementary. 


